
Dear customers, 

June 27, 2023 

Production Termination of Grinding Tools containing Lead and its compounds 

We would like to inform you that we will discontinue the production of a small part of our 

products as described below. We have already notified customers who have ordered the 

products after April, 2021 and we will publish the information on our home page. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. 

1. Object Products 

          Vitrified bond diamond wheel for tool grinding (PCD, CBN), VS bond applied 

2. Production Termination Date 

          December 31, 2023  (Accept Order until the discontinued date) 

3. Reason for Discontinuation of Production 

          To discontinue all products containing Lead and its compounds 

in accordance with the Sumitomo Electric Group Environmental Policy. 

4. Substitute Product 

          Please contact our sales department. 

 

Mr. Makoto Yukawa 

Director, General Manager of Production Department 

Precision Diamond Products Division 

A.L.M.T. Corp. 


